
 

Summer Term – Wednesday 12th July 

School Newsletter 

Headteacher 
Welcome from the Only one more full week (next week) to go until the end of 

term… and what an exciting week we have ahead of us!  
On Wednesday all of our children will be visiting their new 
classes and you will have a chance to meet your child's 
class teacher. 
SATS results for Year 6 are released this week, so we will 
be speaking to parents and children to let them know their 
results.  
A huge “well done” to all of our children in Year 6 for their 
hard work and focus over the last few months. A big “thank 
you” to parents and families who supported your children 
so well throughout this period.  
We’re looking forward to sharing a special Leaver’s 
Assembly with families on Monday next week, along with a 
special Leaver’s Disco for our Year 6 children. 
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Dates for your Diary for Summer Term… 

Week 6 (10th Jul – 14th Jul)  

Mon 10th Jul Bikeability visiting year 5 

Tue 11th Jul Year 5 boys visiting Burnage Academy for a high school taster day 

Tue 11th Jul Z-Arts visiting Nursery children 

Thu 13th Jul Z-Arts visiting Reception children 

  

Week 7 (17th Jul – 21st Jul)  

Mon 17th Jul Year 6 leaver’s assembly at 1.45pm parents welcome! 

Mon 17th Jul Year 6 leaver’s disco 

  
 

 

School finishes for the Summer Holidays on 
Friday 21st July at 3.15pm! 

 

 

School Holiday 

Activities… 
 
 

We have one more full week left next 
week until we finish for the Summer 
holidays – we hope you have lots of 

exciting, fun things planned! 
 

There is a page on our website that 
details lots of different local activities 
and clubs that take place in the school 

holidays. 
 

Some clubs are available for families 
who receive benefits from the 

Government; some clubs are open to 
everyone! 

 
Take a look and see if your child would 

be interested in joining in the fun: 
 

Chapel Street - School Holiday Activities 
 

Loads To Do in Manchester 

https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/our-families/half-term-activities/
https://loadstodo.co.uk/guides/schoolhols/


  

Word of the week: 

Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week is: 

Deceive 
What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Fact of the week: 
 

Mrs Hughes’ Fact of the Week this week is:  
 

Which types of rock are fossils often 
found in?  Challenge:  How are fossils 

formed? 

Assembly Reading… 

 Well done to Laiba and 
Ja’nay in 6B who read our 
story to the whole school 
in assembly on Monday. 
They chose ‘Hey You’, by 
Dapo Adeola. 
 

The book is about an 
empowering celebration 
of growing up black. 

 

 

Nursery & Reception Admissions 

2023… 

 Our Early Years team have been very busy this half 
term welcoming new families into Chapel Street for 
admissions meetings and stay and play sessions, to 
ease the transition into starting school in September. 
We’re really looking forward to getting to know all 
our lovely new children and families! 
 
*There are a limited number of part-time and full-
time Nursery places still available for September. 
Please call us on 0161 224 1269 or email 
admin@chapelstreet.manchester.sch.uk to enquire. 

                                                                                                                                    

 

What am I reading?... 

 

1a: Eisa 

1b: Huzaifa 

1c: Maisie 
2a: Iman 

2b: Fatima 

2c: Abdullah 

3a: Whole class! 

3b: Whole class! 

3c: Whole class! 

6a: Whole class! 

6b: Whole class! 

6c: Whole class! 

 5a: Whole class! 

5b: Whole class! 

5c: Whole class! 

 

4a: Whole class! 

4b: Whole class! 

4c: Whole class! 

 
1a: Marco 1b: Adam 1c: Maryam 2a: Umaira 2b: Izzan 2c: Stefania KS1 Reading Stars… 

Miss Blackett is reading “Brief 
Answers to Big Questions”, by 
Stephen Hawking. Miss Blackett 
loves non-fiction books and 
learning new ideas which make 
her think about the world in a 
new way. Her favourite quote is: 
‘We are all time travellers, 
journeying together into the 
future. But let us work together 
to make that future a place we 
want to visit.’ 

 

 

  

Important news for Year 5 parents/carers… 

 The Secondary 2024 application round has opened to Manchester City 
Council residents. This is for children whose date of birth falls between 
01/09/2012 - 31/08/2013. Parents can make their online application 
through the portal on the Council's website: Apply Here. Please speak 
with your child’s Teacher or the school office if you have any questions. 
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